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April 22, 2021 

 

North Syracuse Central School District Parents and Guardians, 

As you know, the North Syracuse Central School District is partnering with Onondaga County to offer an in-
District vaccination clinic. The clinic has been scheduled for Tuesday, April 27 at Cicero-North Syracuse 
High School (6002 Route 31, Cicero, NY 13039) from 12:40 – 2:20 p.m.  

If you already responded to the survey link sent to you on April 8 and indicated interest in getting vaccinated, 
you should have received detailed registration information from Onondaga County.  If you did not receive the 
follow-up information from Onondaga County or you have now decided that you want to have your student 
registered for the vaccine, please follow the steps below. 

1) To register your student (16 years or older) visit this link. Be sure to select the clinic at Cicero-North 
Syracuse High School on Tuesday, April 27. 

2) To receive a vaccine, your child must bring their printed, and signed consent form along with proof 
of identification (driver’s license or school ID) to their appointment on Tuesday, April 27.  Consent 
forms must be signed by a parent/guardian. Click here to download the required consent form or 
go to https://covid19.ongov.net/wp-content/uploads/2021/01/COVID-19VaccineConsentForm.pdf.   

3) Individuals receiving the vaccine must also fill out the required New York State Department of Health 
Vaccine Form online at: http://forms.ny.gov/s3/vaccine.  

Any family members that also would like to receive a vaccine can schedule an appointment using the same 
link. The same forms must also be completed for each individual and presented at the time of the 
appointment.   

Family members and remote students will need to arrive 5 minutes prior to their scheduled appointment time 
and enter the school at the main entrance.  If you have questions about the vaccination clinic on Tuesday, 
April 27, please call the health office at (315) 218-4103.  

Sincerely, 

 
 
 
Daniel D. Bowles 
Superintendent of Schools 
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